
27 July 2025 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE 17TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

  

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors. If you miss any of the 
following, these announcements will be posted in our WhatsApp and Facebook 
groups and on the English community website. 

 

We have these announcements:  

1. Today we will close our Santiago Week with a shared dinner at Parque das 
Águas, which is located behind the Carmo Church, after 7:00 p.m. mass 
at the Church of Carmo. Please join us. 
 

2. This Monday, the 28th, we will have our last Bible study meeting of this 
Pastoral Year, at 8:30 p.m., at the Church of St. Anthony.   

 
3. Also on Monday, as it is the last Monday of the month, there will be Mass 

at Santo António at 6pm.  
 

4. We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who worked hard 
to make this Week of Santiago a success, in celebration of our patron 
saint: the Municipality of Tavira, the Parish Council, Miguel Ângelo and his 
collaborators, the young people of the parish, the Santa Casa da 
Misericórdia, and our friends and volunteers who are always available to 
enliven the events of our parish. Thank you all. 

 


